

UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS

MARINE CORPS BASE
PSC Box 20004
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-0004

6286 BEMD AUG 2 2 2001

Mr. Gary Palmer

Dear Mr. Palmer:

We are in receipt of your June 11 and July 24, 2001 requests for results of water sampling at Marine Corps Base (MCB), Camp Lejeune, North Carolina that were conducted between 1969 and 1985. MCB, Camp Lejeune is currently compiling and cataloguing the documents necessary to satisfy your requests. We anticipate completing this effort in the near future, at which point, we will send you the responsive documents that have been located.

In the interim, please be advised that documentation concerning the Naval Assessment of Controlled Industrial Pollutants Studies and subsequent Installation Restoration Program at Camp Lejeune are publicly available on the internet at the following website: http://www.bakerenv.com/camplejeune/. Documents related to the Agency for Toxic Substance and Disease Registry (ATSDR) Public Health Assessment and 1998 Health Study are available on the ATSDR Website at: http://www.atsdr.cdc.gov/NEWS/lejeune.html.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Master Gunnery Sergeant Messier or Corporal Burdett at telephone (910) 451-1265.

Sincerely,

SCOTT A' BREWER, PE

Director, Environmental Management Division

By direction of

the Commanding General

CLW